
July 12, 2007

QuickLogic Announces Q2 Earnings
Conference Call
SUNNYVALE, Calif.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--

QuickLogic Corporation (NASDAQ:QUIK), the lowest power programmable solutions leader,
has scheduled a conference call to discuss the Company's earnings results for its fiscal
second quarter on Wednesday, July 25, 2007, at 2:30 p.m. Pacific Time / 5:30 p.m. Eastern
Time.

QuickLogic Corporation will issue a news release announcing the Company's second
quarter 2007 earnings results at approximately 1:00 p.m. Pacific Time / 4:00 p.m. Eastern
Time on July 25, 2007. The conference call can be accessed via QuickLogic's website at
www.quicklogic.com. For access to the live conference call, please call (913) 981-5523 by
2:20 p.m. Pacific Time on July 25, 2007. A recording of the call will be available starting one
hour after the completion of the call. To access the recording, please call (719) 457-0820
and reference the passcode: 3465080. The call recording will be archived until August 2,
2007 and the webcast will be available for 12 months.

About QuickLogic

QuickLogic Corporation (NASDAQ:QUIK) is the leading provider of the lowest power
programmable solutions for the portable electronics, industrial, communications and military
markets. Our latest products, ArcticLink(TM), PolarPro(TM), Eclipse(TM) II and QuickPCI(R)
are being used to implement bridge and control solutions in embedded systems requiring
Wi-Fi, DVB-H and IDE or CE-ATA-based disk drives. QuickLogic's proprietary ViaLink(R)
technology offers significant benefits for programmable logic, including the lowest power,
instant on capability and bulletproof intellectual property security. The company is located at
1277 Orleans Drive, Sunnyvale, CA 94089-1138. Web site www.quicklogic.com
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The QuickLogic name and logo, QuickPCI and ViaLink are registered trademarks of and
ArcticLink and PolarPro are trademarks of QuickLogic Corporation. All other brands or
trademarks are the property of their respective holders and should be treated as such.
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